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AN REPLY REFER TO

/FILE NO. Sljnll/AG

THE FOREIGN SERVICE
OF THE
UNITED STATES OF AMERICA

DEPARTMENT OF STATE

AMERICAN CONSULATE
Casablanca, Morocco,
December 24, 1942,

Mr. Leslie Heath,
Anmerican Friends Service Committee,
93, rue Coli, Casablanca.

S

I take pleasure in transmitting herewith two letters
received by this Consulate with regard to Leon and Herman
Da jez, whose father and stepmother are in the United States
and whom eventually the American Friends Service Commitee
may wish to assist in their endexor to Join their parents,

Very truly yoursjy

For the American Consul General:

PhilipEH. Bagby

Vice Consul.

FEnclosures:
Copies of letters.



